
 
500 West Russell St 

Sioux Falls, SD  57104 
 
October 27, 2023 

--Via Electronic Filing— 
Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
Capitol Building, 1st Floor 
500 E. Capitol Ave. 
Pierre, SD 57501-5070 
 

RE: PROPOSED TARIFF MODIFICATION TO THE CONTROLLED AIR  
CONDITIONING AND WATER HEATING RIDER 

 DOCKET NO. EL23-____ 
 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 
 
Northern States Power Company, doing business as Xcel Energy, submits the attached tariff 
sheet to the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission for approval of the Residential 
Controlled Air Conditioning and Water Heating Rider (“Saver’s Switch”) tariff modification, 
adjusting the language to provide additional flexibility during a control event. 
 
Please add the following people to the service list for this docket: 
 
Christine Schwartz 
Regulatory Administrator 
Xcel Energy 
414 Nicollet Mall, 401-7 
Minneapolis, MN 55401 
regulatory.records@xcelenergy.com 

Steve Kolbeck 
Principal Manager, South Dakota 
Xcel Energy 
500 West Russell Street 
Sioux Falls, SD 57104 
steven.t.kolbeck@xcelenergy.com  
605-339-8350 

 
Please contact Mustafa Adam at mustafa.k.adam@xcelenergy.com or contact me at (605) 339-
8350 or steven.t.kolbeck@xcelenergy.com if you have any questions regarding this filing. 
 
SINCERELY, 
 
/s/ 
 
STEVE KOLBECK 
PRINCIPAL MANAGER 
 
Enclosures 

(l Xcel Energy® 
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